
NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION 
Putnam County R-I School District 

 
 

Students, parents, employees, applicants for admission and 
employment, and sources of referral of applicants for admission 
and employment with Putnam County R-I School District are 
hereby notified that this institution does not discriminate based 
on sex or handicap in admission, access to, treatment, or 
employment in its programs and activities. 
 
Any person having inquiries concerning Putnam County 
R-I School District’s compliance with the regulations 
implementing Title IX or Section 504 is directed to contact 
Carla Miller or Monica Casady, Title IX and Section 504 
Coordinators, (telephone number (660) 947-3361), who has 
been designated to coordinate the Putnam County R-I School 
District’s efforts to comply with the regulations implementing 
Title IX and Section 504. 
 
Any person may also contact the Assistant Secretary for Civil 
Rights, U. S. Department of Education, regarding Putnam 
County R-I School District’s compliance with the regulations 
implementing Title IX or Section 504. 
 
 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ Heath Halley, Superintendent 
​ ​ ​ ​ Putnam County R-I School District 
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